
April 1, 2011 
 
 
 
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M110321  
 
  
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  R. W. Borchardt  
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/   
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON NRC RESPONSE TO 

RECENT NUCLEAR EVENTS IN JAPAN, 9:00 A.M., MONDAY, 
MARCH 21, 2011, COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE ROOM, 
ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN 
TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on the NRC response to recent nuclear events in 
Japan.   
 
Direction to the staff was provided in a tasking memorandum, COMGBJ-11-0002 - NRC Actions 
Following the Events in Japan, dated March 23, 2011. 
 
 
 
 
cc: Chairman Jaczko  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Apostolakis  
 Commissioner Magwood  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OIG 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 
 


